Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce that CUNY’s new Blackboard 9.1 Upgrade Information website has been launched! Visit: www.cuny.edu/blackboard

The new website serves as a means of bringing you the most up-to-date Blackboard resources at our disposal.  It also features news, a project timeline, training resources, and user guides.

A tab will appear in both Blackboard 8.0 and Blackboard 9.1 TNT (test server) today that displays the new website and a module will be put on the Blackboard 8.0 Production Home tab in the upper left corner, advertising that Bb 9.1 is coming in June.  There will also be a link on the Citizen CUNY Portal login page pointing the new site.


We encourage all Blackboard users to read the informational email messages that will be sent out periodically, watch for updates on the CUNY resource website, and attend the training sessions currently offered by our Training Team throughout the Spring and Summer semesters in order to become familiar with the new system.

Visit: http://www.laguardia.edu/workshops/ to find upcoming Blackboard 9.1 sessions offered to faculty members.


The Blackboard 9.1 interface is different from that of Blackboard 8.0, although most of the tools and functionality should feel familiar to current Blackboard 8.0 users.

Regards,

Melina Vargas 

Blackboard Administrator

Software Support Center 

Instructional Services and Media Distribution Systems 

LaGuardia Community College 

The City University of New York 

31-10 Thomson Avenue 

Long Island City, N.Y. 11101-3007

